Maureen Fredrickson

R I __ N
From: Rudy Esquivias
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:09 AM
To: Maureen Fredrickson; Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Dave Zellner
Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena
Subject: RE: Extension of Premises/Patio Permit Application - VFW #9399
Maureen:

The Planning Division has no objections to the VFW'’s request for an extension of premises. We have been in discussions
with Commander Johnson about this proposal for several months. The property is properly zoned for the existing and
proposed use. We hope to continue to work with Cmdr. lohnson and other VFW members on a future shade canopy
over the extension of premises area, so that the area may be enjoyed year round.

Rudy faquivias

Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 1:32 PM

To: Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner

Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena

Subject: Extension of Premises/Patio Permit Application - VFW #9399

Good Afternoon,

We have received an application for Extension of Premises/Patio Permit from James Johnson of the VFW #9399, 133 N.
Saguaro Dr., Apache Junction, AZ.

Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than WEDNESDAY, October 2nd by noon in order

for your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2019.

Thank you so much and have a great week!!
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Office Support Specialist
City Hall

300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ. 85119
mfredrickson@aijcity.net




